
 

William P. Cox 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 304-5662 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
 

        
July 18, 2017 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

 
RE: Errata to Document No. 05889-2017 

Florida Power & Light Company 
Docket 20160154-EI 

 
Dear Ms. Stauffer: 
 

On July 17, 2017, pursuant to Order No. PSC-16-0506-FOF-EI in the above referenced 
docket, Florida Power & Light Company (“FPL”) filed its corrected final accounting entries for 
the books and records of FPL and its wholly owned subsidiary, Indiantown Cogeneration, L.P., 
the acquired entity.   FPL submitted the filing with a transmittal letter to Carlotta S. Stauffer, 
Commission Clerk, from Will P. Cox with the inadvertent reference labeling the filing as 
“Privileged and Confidential/Attorney-Client Communications/Attorney Work Product”. 

 
This letter serves as a correction to the transmittal letter filed with the Clerk of the Florida 

Public Service Commission, No. 05889-2017 that the corrected final accounting entries for the 
books and records of FPL and its wholly owned subsidiary, Indiantown Cogeneration, L.P. are 
not privileged and confidential and respectfully request the Clerk to cross-reference this errata 
with the documents filed under No. 05889-2017. 

  
 

Sincerely,  
 
      s/ William P. Cox  
 
      William P. Cox 
      Senior Attorney 
      Florida Bar No. 0093531 
cc:  Counsel for Parties of Record 
 Andrew Maurey 
 Tom Ballinger 




